
 

 



 

Items recently found to be a bit of a problem. 

 

This photo shows lintel / top plate fixings for a property in a high wind zone.   Connections are not as per the 

approved consent drawings, nor do they comply with the requirements for a high wind zone. 



 

This photo depicts the lintel studs for the above photo; no straps have been fitted at the bottom of the lintel 

studs. NZS3604 requires straps to be fitted to the bottom of all studs if lintel straps are required. The plan also 

clearly indicated this. 

 


